
Please join us to celebrate the official opening day 

for the South West Rollers! 

What is the South West Rollers? South West Rollers is a program designed for 

people with vision impairment and blindness to play lawn bowls. The newly 

developed program provides an opportunity to participate in a healthy and social 

recreation sport and allows bowlers to connect with others with similar interests.  

Location: Mandurah Bowling and Recreation Club, 89 Allnutt Street, Mandurah WA 

6210. 

Date and Time: Friday 5th November 2021, arrival from 9:00am, bowling to start at 

9.30am. 

The day will include the opportunity to participate in lawn bowls, an official opening 

by local dignitaries with an overview of the program, followed by refreshments to 

meet and mingle with other bowlers. No prior bowling experience is necessary and 

directors and volunteers are available to assist.  

Please register your attendance to 0498 508 644 or 

southwestrollers@gmail.com. 

We would like to thank our major supporters of this program, The City of Mandurah, 

the Department of Local Government Sport and Cultural Industries, the Mandurah 

Bowling and Recreation Club and VisAbility. Those partnerships in this initiative 

helps build stronger, healthier, happier and safer communities.  
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